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Alaska Gasline Development Corporation Opens Nikiski Office  

February 8, 2018 – Anchorage, Alaska – The Alaska Gasline Development 
Corporation (AGDC) today announced the imminent opening of a satellite office in 
Nikiski, Alaska. The office will be staffed by longtime Kenai Peninsula resident, Debra 
Holle Brown.  

Nikiski is the site of AGDC’s planned Alaska LNG liquefaction plant and export terminal 
that will be supplied by Alaska’s long-awaited gasline from the North Slope. The facility 
will produce and export up to 20 million tonnes of LNG annually to customers across the 
Asia-Pacific region and provide LNG for intrastate distribution. The gasline will have 
additional capacity to supply more than double the entire existing gas demand in Alaska. 

Ms. Brown is a deep-rooted resident with decades of experience in project management, 
public service, and fisheries. Most recently, Ms. Brown served as special assistant to the 
Commissioner of Alaska’s Department of Transportation and Public Facilities. She is 
also a former Kenai Peninsula Borough (KPB) Assembly member, KPB Economic 
Development District President, KPB Planning Commissioner, and KPB School Board 
member. 

“As Alaska LNG advances toward construction, it’s critical that AGDC be accessible to 
Alaskans,” said Keith Meyer, president, AGDC. “Alaska LNG will have a positive 
economic impact across the entire state. Nikiski, which gave birth to the Asia-Pacific 
LNG trade nearly 50 years ago, will see a new level of activity and economic prosperity 
with a state of the art LNG production facility that will easily have another 50 years of 
life. As the world embraces liquefied natural gas as a clean fuel, Nikiski can be proud of 
its place in LNG history and AGDC is proud to be a growing part of the Nikiski 
community.” 

“Alaska LNG is going to be a long-term economic boom for Nikiski and the entire Kenai 
Peninsula,” said Ms. Brown, community affairs representative, AGDC. “I am sincerely 
honored to work with AGDC to represent my friends and neighbors throughout the 
construction phase of this exciting project.” 

  



	 	

	

 
 
 
 
Alaska LNG is an integrated gas infrastructure project with three major components: a 
gas treatment plant located at Prudhoe Bay, an 807-mile pipeline to Southcentral Alaska 
with offtakes for in-state use, and a natural gas liquefaction facility in Nikiski to produce 
liquefied natural gas (LNG) for export. 

AGDC’s Nikiski office is located within the Nikiski Recreation Center at 50097 Kenai 
Spur Highway, Kenai, Alaska 99611. The office will be open daily, Monday through 
Friday, starting February 12, 2018.  
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The Alaska Gasline Development Corporation (AGDC) is an independent, public 
corporation of the State of Alaska. Advancing the development and construction of a 
North Slope natural gas pipeline and LNG export project is its top priority. AGDC is 
charged with securing a long-term energy supply for Alaskans. Visit www.agdc.us for up 
to date information. 

	


